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Mae'r c-bost hwn wedi'i fwriadu ar gyfcr y dcrbynnydd(ion) yn unig a gall gynnwys gwybodacth gyfrinachol. Os ydych 
chi'n credu Bich bod wedi derbyn yr e-bost hwn mewn camgymeriad, a wnewch chi ei ddileu a hysbysu Arolygiaeth Gofal 
Cymru trwy anfon e-bost at ClWlnformation@llyw.cymru. Ni ddylech gopio, defnyddio na datgelu cynnwys yr e-bost 
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From:; NR Public Health Wales No. 2 Capital Quarter) NR @wales.nhs.uk>
Sent: 08 April 2020 11:17 
To: Rooney, Margaret (CIW - Chief Inspectors Office) <Margaret.Rooney@gov.wales>; Julie Bishop (Public Health Wales - 
No. 2 Capital Quarter) <Julie.Bishop4@wales.nhs.uk>; Gill Richardson (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) 
<Gill.Richardson2@wales.nhs.uk>; Machon, Alison (HSS - Social Services & Integration) <Alison.Machon@gov.wales>;

NR NR Health Wales) ~._._._._._._._. ._._._._._._._._._._._.__._._._ ( ) ._._._._._._._._wales .nhs.uk>; Street, Andrea (HSS Social Services & 
Integration) <Andrea.Street@gov.wales>
Cc: -- Public Health Wales No. 2 Capital Quarter) _. _. NR @wales.nhs.uk>
Subject: RE: Residential Settings Guidance 

Margaret, we have stuck to the PHE technical content and believe this is the right thing to do. This content has been 
well thought through. If we do not get these people back out into the community our hospitals will not be able to cope 
with the demands being placed upon them. The guidance covers the requirements on the home to minimise the risk of 
spread. 

I am getting multiple enquiries from people asking for the guidance. It really needs to go out today. I think the risks of 
not getting it out are now greater than getting it out as it is. 

Please can we all agree that it is now good enough to go out. 

NR 

From: Margaret.Rooney@gov.wales <Margaret. Rooney@gov.wales> 
Sent: 08 April 2020 11:05 
To: Julie Bishop (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) <Julie.Bishop4@wales.nhs.uk>; Gill Richardson (Public 
Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) <Gill.Richardson2@wales.nhs.uk>; Alison.Machon@gov.wales; NR ;(Public 

_.H.ealth. Wales .._N1.?. 2 Capital Quarter); NR @wales.nhs.uk> NR Public Health Wales 
NR '@wales.nhs.uk>; Andrea.Street@gov.wales 

Cc NR  (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) L._._,_._._._.NR._._._._._._.~@wales.nhs.uk> 
Subject: RE: Residential Settings Guidance 

Hi all, 
I am sorry, we would not be happy to brand this as CIW as it currently stands. The majority of the 
content of the guidance is exceptionally useful and I think care homes really do need it. However, we 
are concerned about the section on discharge (as currently drafted) and believe the approach needs 
to be thought through, in particular the messages around accepting residents who have been 
discharged from hospital with Covid 19. I appreciate the guidance mirrors the approach being taken in 
England but we feel we need to pause and reflect on whether this is the right approach for Wales. 
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